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MR Dave Harvey 
48 Stirgess AVE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
daveharvey922@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

We are opposed to the proposed market/fair at Harbord Bowling Club, for the following 
reasons.

1) Parking and congestion on most Sundays are already an issue due to participants in the 
following sports AFL, Cricket, Netball, Softball & Hockey ect. The end result being Bennett, 
Stirgess ,Park & Manuela being reduced to one lane roads. Cars parked illegally on corners 
add to the chaos. I note there are never any Rangers to enforce the rules.

2) The impact on residents including myself is the difficulty reversing out of my driveway due to 
cars slightly encroaching on it coupled with cars parked across the road and the narrow width 
of the road.

3) The impact of unrestricted noise from live music, carnival style entertainment, fairground 
rides ect at 7am on a Sunday morning will not only impact on residents rights to a peaceful 
morning and destroy the ambience , but also contravenes the Protection of the Environment 
(Noise Control) Regulation 2008.

4) Application for temporary road closure also impedes on residents and ratepayers rights.

5) With cars already parking on both sides of the Stirgess, Bennett, Park and Manuela due to 
the road width, reduces them to narrow one lane road making them difficult to use , with 
vehicles have to having to stop, often back up & allow the on coming vehicle to get past.

This residential area, residents and ratepayers do not need this additional noise and chaos 
every Sunday and cannot be best for the residents and ratepayers.

regards

Dave
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